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May 2024 Newsletter

Dear Parent/Carer,

The year seems to be running away with us and we have so much to do in the summer term. | always
smile when people ask if we start to wind down in the summer. The truth is, we are busier than ever
teaching and assessing as well as making sure all children get a great transition whether it is to high
school, the next age phase or next class. On top of this, we are looking forward to welcoming new
children into our Nursery and Reception.

In May, our Year 6 children sit their SATs. They have all worked so hard with the teachers and they
deserve to be successful. We are all looking forward to the many exciting activities we’ve planned for
them as ‘Leavers’.

May
e Thursday 2nd: Kittle Photographer, Class photos, all children to be in correct uniform,
not PE kit
e Monday May 6th: Bank Holiday: School Closed.
Tuesday 7th: Multiplication Times Table Check meeting for Yr 4 parents 2.45pm
Moved to 30/04/24
Wednesday 8th: Now Press Play Ash parents 2.00pm
W/c Monday 13th: KS2 (Year 6) SATs
Wednesday 15th: Now Press Play Beech parents 2.00pm
Friday 17th: Bowling treat for Year 6
Wednesday 22nd: Now Press Play Ash/Beech parents 2.00pm
Wednesday 22nd: Netball tournament Yrs 5 and 6
Thursday 23rd: Last Day
Friday 24th: PD Day, School Closed
W/c Monday 27th: Half term

We are still looking for parents to volunteer to work in school supporting phonics, reading and school
visits. If you’d like to find out more about how you could help within school, please contact
enquiries@forestacademy.co.uk and we will get back to you. Forest Academy takes safeguarding very
seriously and we carry out DBS checks on all volunteers.

Best wishes,

Mrs A Grimes Headteacher
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